
 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

Children who are interested in going “trick-or-

treating” within the complex are welcome to all 

gather (with or without a costume) at the bottom of 

the complex (at the jungle gyms) at 18h00. 

 

Those residents willing to participate in a “trick-or-

treat” route are kindly asked to decorate their front 

doors (even just a ribbon) to indicate that the kids 

are welcome to knock and collect some treats from 

you. 


